
Matt Waller and his family have been a part of the 
fostering community in the Permian Basin since 
2015.  After spending nine years in Camping Ministry, it 
was a teaching position at Midland Classics Academy 
that drew him and his family to West Texas. Matt and 
Jen had been foster parents the four years prior to 
moving but it was not until they moved to Midland that 
they found their stride in serving the foster community. 
Their activity and activism lead to them founding The 
Attic Foster Network, a nonprofit that is devoted to 
empowering the church and her people to engage in 

the prevention, intervention, and emancipation of the local orphan. Their efforts have engaged the 
community through the Permian Basin’s body of believers to create a supportive and more engaged 
culture for foster parents and families to thrive in.   


